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5 Closing 

WELL appreciates the opportunity to provide a submission on the Electricity Authority’s consultation 

paper ‘Distributed Generation Pricing Principles’. We would also welcome the opportunity to further 

discuss our submission or any aspect of our submission directly with the Authority.  

If you have further questions regarding any aspect of our submission please contact Peter Anderson, 

Commercial and Regulatory Analyst, at  




